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Hainford Newsletter 
 

One more step along the way… 
This morning, we held our year 6 leaver’s assembly at All Saints church. As I said in my speech earlier,  
this is the biggest year 6 yet to leave and saying goodbye to all 17 will mean that there will be a very 
different feel to Hainford come September.  
No doubt they will be missed. There are many big personalities and they all have excelled in different 
areas of the curriculum whether it’s been, music, sport, computing, fund raising etc. Looking forward, 
staff are excited to see which paths they take over the coming years. 
It’s not just the children we’ll be saying goodbye to but many of our families, one of which has had a 
link with the school over many years perhaps even up to 20 years. We wish you all good luck and all 
the best. 
Once again I would like to thank all of the staff and volunteers who have worked so hard over the year 
to support and provide enriching opportunities and events for our pupils. Enjoy the summer break! 
 
Staffing 
We are also saying goodbye, though not farewell, to Carol  who will be retiring after many years of 
fantastic service to the school. Carol has cleaned and worked in our kitchen for several years and 
working in our sister school Frettenham. We would like to say thank you for all of Carol’s extra work. 
 
Sports Day 2024 
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After two postponements due to the bad weather, we were finally able to hold this year’s Sports Day 
on Wednesday. Despite limited practice for some events, I felt that this was another successful event. I 
was particularly impressed with class one who took part in all the events with a great big smile on their 
faces. Thank you to all who supported the event.  
Congratulations to everyone who was able to take part and to Blue team for winning this year. 
 
Nebula Newsletter 
Please follow the link for the Nebula Newsletter: 
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/4s47wfrkW6PyxsfO?ref=Link 

Let’s Celebrate! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Allison Performance Award: Liliana for growing in confidence during rehearsals and delivering a 

great performance in our Viking production. 
 

Mrs Crooke Art Award: Charlotte S , for some inventive pieces of artwork 

 

Britcher Compassion Award: Louie, for consistently being kind and caring towards his peers 

 

Special congratulations to Thea and Alfie T for being able to achieve 100% attendance this year. 

 

 
Alterations/Updates in blue 

 

Summer Holidays 24th July up to and including Tuesday 5th September 
September 
2nd INSET 
3rd h INSET  
Wed 4th School reopens for a new school year 

 
Thank you for all of your support 

 

16th July Head of School Awards 

Class 1 Bobby– an amazing attitude to learning 

Class 2 Tallulah – an amazing attitude to learning leading to great success 

Class 3 
 

Daisy  and Thea – a great attitude to learning, lots of success and for 
representing the school in so many events 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/4s47wfrkW6PyxsfO?ref=Link

